Corvette Junior Public School Jonuory 2018

_ Upcoming Dates
,fa%\ Please rememicer that
< o Jan 8th Welcome Back! Happy 2018!1! Corvette JPS is a MUT-FREE
GORVETTE o Jan12th  Pink Day hulding. Please do not send

Gny MUt products with wour
child to schaoal, Thank: you!

Please follow us at:
@TDSB_Corvette

Child care is provided.
Jan 16th Yoga Club begins for interested students
Jan 19th P.A. Day
Jan 24th Mr. Mgaya & Mr. Ray go to the ROM
Jan 25th Sharing Assemblies @ 9 am. & 12:45 pm.

%"j Jan15th  Parent Council Meeting @6 p.m.

School Website Address
http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/corvette

Vobn+eer'% at Corvette

We have a vibrant number of volunteers who 9uppor+ student Iearninﬁ. Spec;ial thanks are sent to
our many new and returning volunteers who have gone through the process to provide a criminal
Ioackﬁround check. £ you are interested in volunteering or getting involved with our School

Council, please contact the school at 416-396-GISO.

Mrs. Pegg wil be able to Provide you with all the s mm s s mm e Em s Em e em s e e Em s omm e
hecessary infFormation to become a volunteer at | Schod Hours:

C He JPS. W looking £ lunt Ffor: .
orverre e are loo Il’la or volunhteers or I F:"lE&EiE r’mk-& sure \JI’C!JT' cl'ﬂd is ervti LDT'

® The shack program . school every day. Cur school entry fimes are:

* Kiss & Ride in the parking lot I« 84Gam & n2Gpm for Grodes 16 |

® Reoading with our Grade I students ‘o 900am & R26pm For Kindergarten .

® French language volunteers | I

e And more. " It is important that your chid is here 5 mirutes  *
| before school entry times. |

C tte F n e =t o s = = .

Corvette Community Food Bank operates every wednesday
afternoon at 3 p.min the ESL room. No registration required.
All families welcome!

Uniform Reminders

Please ensure that your child is adhering to the school dress code. Bottoms (pants, skirts, etc.) must be
grey! Tops must be white, blue or pink Corvette shirts! Thank you for your cooperation!



Corvette Winter Concert 2017

A huge thank you to all of our community members for your support at
our 2017 Winter Concert at SCAS this year. Thanks to you all we were able to
raise money for our school Food Bank, school literacy resources and to
help with Grade 6 graduation! If it wasn't for all of you this would not have
been possiblel

11 | samse B R Many staff members were at the Winter

§ ‘ : —— Concert preparing student performers,
running bake sales, auctioning off
student art, collecting donations for our
school Food Bank and so much more...

ATy

e B

Our school Steel Pan Ensemble
performed a variety of holiday songs
while wearing festive costumes. They
sounded great!

This is just a few of the student art that was
displayed for auction at the Winter Concert.
Corvette has some AMAZING artists!




